
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 
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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

The children from Mrs Heng’s class had a fantastic time at the  

Monkey Haven this week, we hope you have seen the photos on Dojo. 

Attendance 
 

 

Last week 35 children out of  50 

received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  Sadly this 

is less than last week.  

Unfortunately 3 

children missed out on 

their Dojo points for  

arriving into school 

late. 

 Forest School  
 

 

Next week is the last 

week for Forest School 

for these groups.  The 

children will need to wear warm 

play clothes to school on Monday 

that you do not mind getting  

muddy! 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own welly 

boots. 

Issues With Dojo 

 

We have noticed that some  

parents are having issues with  

logging on to Dojo.  If you are  

experiencing difficulties with Dojo 

we recommend that you try  

uninstalling the app and then  

reinstalling it.  Please let us know 

if you experience problems with 

the app after this. 
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